
From: GEORGIA FAVELLI [mailto:gfavelli@comcast.net]  

Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 12:55 PM 

To: sharison@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov 

Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 

Subject: postpone meeting 

 

Dear Sue and Cheri, 

Please accept this as a request to postpone the May 3, 2016 hearing on appeal filed by Adele 
V. Stones P.A. for property owner Georgeann Favelli Living Trust, Georgeann M Favelli, 
Trustee. 

(Upholding/Amending/Denying) the Planning Director's Lawful Unit Determination (LUD forr 325 
Duval street (CASA 325 Guesthouse), until the June 7,2016 Board of Adjustment meeting. 

The reason for this request is that I, Georgeann Favelli, have changed counsel from Adele 
Stones to David Van Loon.  Verification form to follow. 

Thank you for you assistance, 

Georgeann Favelli 

305-394-3056 

 

 

 


